We would like to inform you that Slovenska komora auditorov (SKAU) does not have
any comments to the proposed Redrafted International Education Standard IES 7.

SKAU response to the IAESB questions:

1) Is the objective to be achieved by a member body, stated in the proposed
redrafted IES 7, appropriate?

Response: Yes, it is.

2) Have the criteria identified by the IAESB for determining whether a
requirement should be specified been applied appropriately and consistently, such
that the resulting requirements promote consistency in implementation by member
bodies?

Response: Yes, we believe so.

3) Are there any terms within the proposed redrafted IES 7 which require further
clarification? If so, please explain the nature of the deficiencies.

Response: We think, that the terminology of the proposed redrafted standard is
clear.

Sincerely yours,

Alzbeta Skulova
Executive Director
Slovenska komora auditorov



